Jaume Ferrer welcomes Santiago Mari on senator's visit to Formentera

Today at the head office of the Formentera Council, President Jaume Ferrer and Councillor
Susana Labrador sat down with Santiago Mari, the senator of Eivissa and Formentera. The two
Formentera officials seized the opportunity of Senator Mari's first official visit to speak to him
about infrastructural and service-based issues related to the national government.

President Ferrer renewed some longstanding petitions on the island, that Formentera be
assigned its own senator, for instance. He also highlighted the Formentera plenary assembly's
unanimous vote urging local offices of the national police to regularly provide services such as
delivery of ID cards, passports and immigration documents, and spoke about the importance of
maintaining robust law enforcement and security forces in summer. The officials also asked
Senator Mari to go to bat for Formentera on the issue of rubbish, so that waste transfer costs
from Formentera to Eivissa receive some state funding.

Renewal of highways agreement

President Ferrer also spoke about the need to renew the two administrations' agreement on
highways, which would entail upgrades on main thoroughfares like the one linking la Savina and
la Mola, the road to Cala Saona, or a still incomplete stretch of the road to Es Cap. Moreover,
he highlighted the pressing nature of a new power cable connecting Eivissa and Formentera,
and the Council's suggested improvements to the plan.

Ferrer reminded Senator Mari that Formentera hasn't forgotten its commitment to securing “a
fair delimitation of the island's coasts” and bemoaned the elusiveness of redress for those
affected by “the last failed attempt to modify legislation governing the coastline”.




